
 

To:​ ​ Elon Law Students 

From:​ ​ Greensboro Bar Association  

Date:​ ​ January 31, 2022 

Re:​ ​ Application Submissions for Two Available Scholarship Awards 

 
 
Dear Elon Law Students: 
 
The Greensboro Bar Association is excited to announce that it will award two (2) 
scholarships to current Elon Law students this year. 
 
You are invited to review the below criteria and submit an application for consideration as 
one of the student scholarship recipients. The amount of each scholarship is Two 
Thousand Five Hundred Dollars ($2,500.00). 
 
Scholarship Criteria. The criteria for the scholarship is as follows; 
 
1.​ Completion of at least one full year of law school;  
2.​ A current law school transcript (does not need to be an official transcript) indicating a 

minimum GPA of at least 2.7;  
3.​ A current resumé; 
4.​ One letter of recommendation from an Elon Law faculty member; and 
5.​ A letter from the student (no more than two double spaced pages) detailing:  

●​ their motivation for attending law school 
●​ connection to Guilford County, NC and/or intention to practice in the county following 

graduation 
●​ any scholarships and merit-based financial support currently receiving  
●​ any community and/or pro bono service as a law student 

 
Deadline and Submission Information. Completed applications and supporting 
documents must be submitted to Jennifer Mencarini via email at 
jmencarini@foxrothschild.com (with copy to Gerald Walden, Jr. via email at 
geraldwalden@thefreshmarket.net) no later than February 18, 2022 at 5:00 PM. 
 
Notification of Award. The recipients of the scholarship awards will be notified no later 
than March 14, 2022 and will be formally recognized at an upcoming Greensboro Bar 
Association meeting held on either March 17, 2022 or April 21, 2022. 
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Questions may be addressed to either Attorney Mencarini or Attorney Walden. We look 
forward to your submissions.  

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 

  
FULL NAME: ________________________________________________________________  
  
  
ADDRESS: __________________________________________________________________  
  
  
GPA:​ ​ ​ ______________  
  
  
CLASSIFICATION: ______________  
  
 
APPLICATION MATERIALS: Please attach the following -  
 
1.​ Resumé 

2. ​ One letter of recommendation from an Elon Law faculty member 

3.​ Law school transcript 

4. ​ Letter (no more than two double spaced pages) explaining: (i) motivation for attending 
law school; (ii) connection to Guilford County, NC and/or intention to practice in the 
county following graduation; (iii) any scholarships and merit-based financial support 
currently receiving; and (iv) any community and/or pro bono service as a law student. 

 
 
DEADLINE: Completed applications and supporting documents must be submitted to Jennifer 
Mencarini via email at jmencarini@foxrothschild.com (with copy to Gerald Walden, Jr. via 
email at geraldwalden@thefreshmarket.net) no later than February 18, 2022 at 5:00 PM.  
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Questions may be addressed by contacting either Attorney Mencarini or Attorney Walden. 


